
Thunderstorm Project 50th Anniversary Reunion 

 

In December, 1996, many participants in the now famous "Thunderstorm Project" gathered in St. Cloud, Florida 
for a 50 year reunion.  Staff from the NWS office Melbourne participated in the reunion as well, providing  
logistics, transportation, and an office tour.  Here are some photos of the reunion events: 

 

 
At the project historical marker on US 192 in St. Cloud 

 

  

 

 

http://www.srh.noaa.gov/ssd/tstm/html/tstorm.htm

